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July 6, 2020 
 
Carol Ammons 
State Representative 
407 E. University Avenue 
Suite A 
Champaign, IL  61820 
 
Re: Appointment to Commission on Pretrial Practices Implementation Task Force  
 
Dear Representative Ammons: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, effective immediately, you have been appointed to the Supreme 
Court Commission on Pretrial Practices Final Report Implementation Task Force.   
 
As you know, in November 2017, the Illinois Supreme Court created the Commission on Pretrial 
Practices. The Commission’s charge was to provide guidance and recommendations regarding 
comprehensive pretrial reform in the Illinois criminal justice system.  The Supreme Court 
Commission on Pretrial Practices issued their final report on April 1, 2020.  The Supreme Court 
has approved the creation of a statewide, three-branch, multi-disciplinary implementation task 
force to prioritize and propose next steps for the recommendations contained in the Final Report.  
The report can be found at https://courts.illinois.gov/Probation/FinalReport.pdf.  
 
Honorable Robbin Stuckert, Chair of the task force will convene a meeting soon.   Should you have 
any questions in the meantime, please contract Dan Hunt, Assistant Director, Probation Services 
Division at dhunt@illinoiscourts.gov.  On behalf of the Illinois Supreme Court, I congratulate you 
on your appointment, and I hope you find this to be a challenging and rewarding experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Marcia M. Meis 
Director  
 
c:  Chief Justice and Justices of the Supreme Court of Illinois 
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